
New Theatre Group                                                                          Notice November 2018 

I have been able to reserve tickets for The Calendar Girls at Norwich Theatre Royal on 

Wednesday 6th February at 2.30pm. The price for ticket and coach based on 30 people will 

be £49.00 each; falling to £41.00 should the numbers increase to 50. In this case refunds 

would be issued. 

The coach will leave Solar car park at 12.30pm. Please contact Sharon Jeeves, preferably by 

email , sharonjeeves@live.com, or on 07904026864 to reserve your place or for further 

information. 

The money needs to be paid on booking as the tickets have to be paid in full by 10th 

December - I will be collecting names and payments, please, at the meeting at The Mix on 

21st November. 

Depending on the interest of U3A members it could be open to non members in order to 

make it viable; however they WILL NOT BE COVERED BY U3A INSURANCE.  Hopefully this will 

be the start of many enjoyable outings! 
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